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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Rick MacLean <rhmaclean@gmail.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 12:34 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not interfere with my unlimited right to legally contract with anyone I might choose to do
business with and at what risk I might deem prudent.

Rick


